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Memo 
 
To: City Council Members 
 
From: Mayor Allen Joines 
 
PC: Lee Garrity, City Manager 
 
Date: November 25, 2013 
 
Re: Recommendations for Appointments and Reappointments to Boards and 

Commissions 
 
I recommend the following individuals for appointment to Human Relations 
Commission: 
 
Sonny S. Haynes (b/f) who resides at 2930 Stonekirk Court, Winston-Salem, NC.  Ms. 
Haynes is an Attorney with Womble Carlyle Sandridge & Rice, LLP.  Her term will 
expire December 2016. 
 
Timothy L. Auman (w/m) who resides at 840 Carolina Ave., Winston-Salem, NC. Mr. 
Auman is a Chaplain at Wake Forest University.  His term will expire December 2014.   
 
Robert Leak, III (b/m) who resides at 1227 Hart St., Winston-Salem, NC. Mr. Leak is a 
Sales Associate at Sears Holding Company. His term will expire December 2015. 
  
I recommend the following individuals for appointment to the Citizens’ Police Review 
Board: 
 
Franklin L. Stowe, II (b/m) who resides at 100 Five Royales Drive, Winston-Salem, 
NC.  Mr. Stowe recently received his B.S. Degree in Public Administration from Virginia 
State University.  His term will expire April 2016. 
   
Jeffery Alan Cross (w/m) who resides at 2245 Muller Drive, Apartment #103, Winston-
Salem, NC.  Mr. Cross is a Quality Analyst III for TE Connectivity.  His term will expire 
April 2016. 
 
I recommend the following individuals for appointment to the Ten-Year Plan 
Commission on Homelessness: 
 
Gary Gunderson (w/m) who resides at 502 Tanners Park Court, Winston-Salem, NC.  
Mr. Gunderson is Vice President for Faith and Health Ministries, Wake Forest Baptist 
Medical Center.  His term will expire November 2016. 
 
Vivian V. Joiner (b/f) who resides at 210 Vintage Avenue, Winston-Salem, NC.  Ms. 
Joiner is the owner of Sweet Potatoes Restaurant.  Her term will expire November 2015. 
 
 
I recommend the following individuals for appointment to the Recreation and Parks 
Commission: 

November 25, 2013 

APPROVED



 
 
Antonio Lamar Caldwell (b/m) who resides at 3985-D Valley Court, Winston-Salem, 
NC.  Mr. Caldwell is employed with PepsiCo as an Accounts Receivables Specialist.  His 
term will expire May 2016. 

 
Suzy Fielders (w/f) who resides at 2672 Windy Crossing, Winston-Salem, NC.  Ms. 
Fielders is employed with Hayes Group International as a Marketing Associate.  Her term 
will expire May 2015. 
 
Nicole Little (b/f) who resides at 921 Gray Avenue, Winston-Salem, NC.  Ms. Little is a 
Case Worker with the Winston-Salem Urban League.  Her term will expire May 2016. 
 
I recommend the following individuals for appointment to the Citizens’ Budget 
Advisory Council:   
 
Phillip G. McCloud (b/m) who resides at 3543 Glen Lyon Drive, Winston-Salem, NC. 
Mr. McCloud studies Human Services/Social Services programs at Forsyth Technical 
Community College. His term will expire July 2016. 
 
Shannon McKeen (w/m) who resides at 214 Cedar Trail, Winston-Salem, NC. Mr. 
McKeen is an Independent Consultant at Doprava Consulting. His term will expire 
September 2016.  
 
I recommend the following individuals for reappointment to the Citizens’ Budget 
Advisory Council: 
 
Bruce K. Shelton (w/m) who resides at 2645 Arbor Place Court, Winston-Salem, NC.  
Mr. Shelton is a retired Audit Program Manager for the Department of Defense.  His term 
will expire September 2016.   
 
Brenda T. Hodges (b/f) who resides at 973 Bryans Place Road, Winston-Salem, NC. Ms. 
Hodges is retired. Her term will expire June 2016. 
 
I recommend the following individual for appointment to the Zoning Board of 
Adjustment: 
 
William Greene (w/m) who resides at 5300 Forest Mill Drive, Winston-Salem, NC. Mr. 
Greene is an Instructor of Political Science at Forsyth Technical Community College. His 
term will expire October 2014. 

 
Zoning Board Alternate:  
 
Rev. Joseph L. Nance (b/m) who resides at 3913 Avera Avenue, Winston-Salem, NC. 
Rev. Nance is retired. His term will expire October 2016. 
 
 
I recommend the following individual for appointment to the Triad Municipal ABC 
Board: 
 
Keith Green (b/m) who resides at 2067 Salisbury Square, Winston-Salem, NC. Mr. 
Green is a Materials Scientist at R.J. Reynolds Tobacco Company. His term will expire 
June 2016. 
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I recommend the following individuals for appointment to the Youth Advisory Council 

Bryan Christ (W/M) an 11th grade student at Forsyth Country Day 

Griffin Mueller (W/M) an 11th grade student at Forsyth Country Day 

Anusha Doshi (A/F) an 11th grade student at Reagan High School 

Anna Hattle (A/F) a 10th grade student at Reagan High School 

Devika Ghosh (Indian/F) a 10th grade student at Atkins High School 

Brandon Rogers (B/M) a 12th grade student at Atkins High School 

Ashley Schell (W-Pasific Islander/F) a 12th grade student at East Forsyth High School 

Earl Bonoan (Filipino/M) a 10th grade student at Bishop McGuinness High School 

Quentin McCullough (B/M) a 10th grade student at Paisley High School 

Zach Skillings (W/M) a 10th grade student at Paisley High School 

Asia Wallace-Barthell (B/F) a 12th grade student at Glenn High School 

Evan Smith (W/M) a 12th grade student at Glenn High School 

Keyla Lewis-Fleming (B/F) an 11th grade student at Winston-Salem Preparatory 
Academy 

Zamier Gillespie (B/M) a 10th grade student at Winston-Salem Preparatory Academy 

Daelon Robinson (B/M) a 10th grade student from West Forsyth High School  

Morgan Musumeci (W/M) a 12th grade student at Carver High School 

I recommend the following individuals for reappointment to the Youth Advisory 
Council: 

Anna Pate Glover (W/F) a 12th grade student at Mount Tabor High School 

Saidi Martinez (H/F) a 12th grade student at Mount Tabor High School 

Dalia Namak (W/F) an 11th grade student at Parkland High School 

Darian Thompson (B/M) an 11th grade student at Parkland High School 

Alexus Acree (B/F) a 12th grade student at Reynolds High School 

Hope Arcuri (W/F) a 12th grade student at the Career Center 

Garrett Locklear (Lumbee Indian/M) a 12th grade student at Walkertown High School 

Ryan Carter (W/M) an 11th grade student at Walkertown High School 
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Kristy Sakano (A/F) a 12th grade student at East Forsyth 

Asia Catral (Filipino/F) a 12th grade student at Early College of Forsyth 

Jocelyn Ganzert (W/F) a 12th grade student at Bishop McGuinness High School 

Corrina Parriman (B/F) an 11th grade student at North Forsyth High School 

I recommend the following individuals for appointment to the College Advisory Board: 
 
Cortney Graham (B/F) who attends Winston-Salem State University 
 
Leah Darby (B/F) who attends Winston-Salem State University 
 
Beverly Dosso (B/F) who attends Winston-Salem State University 
 
Shelby Ashley (B/F) who attends Salem College 
 
Sara Otero (H/F) who attends Salem College 
 
Layne Poplin (W/F) who attends Salem College 
 
Lauren Formica (W/F) who attends Wake Forest University 
 
Mattos Paschal (W/F) who attends Wake Forest University 
 
John Scott (B/M) who attends Wake Forest University 
 
Rae-Ling Lee (A/F) who attends Wake Forest University 
 
I recommend the following individuals for reappointment to the College Advisory 
Board: 
 
Sharon Nyerere (B/F) who attends Forsyth Technical Community College 
 
Ebonee Funderburk (B/F) who attends Winston-Salem State University 
 
 

APPROVED
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